
 

(Continued) 

Cross Lutheran School & Early Childcare Center  
Guiding children to learn, to love, and to live under the grace of God’s forgiveness. 

Phone: 989-453-3330                  Website: www.crosslutheranschool.org 

NEWS for the week of September 28, 2020 

 
 

Prayer 
Requests 

● Families of the Week: 

○ DK-8th Grade: Colton and Collen Bulla 

○ Preschool/Early Childcare: Benjamin and Blain Bismack 

○ Staff: Dezera Breismiester, Infant Caregiver 

○ Local Church/Pastor:  Elkton United Methodist Church; Pastor Won Kim 

 
 
 
 

Childcare 
Center  

& School 

● Wed., Sep. 30- Chapel, 8:15 a.m.; Parents/guardians are welcome to join us for 

Chapel each week!  You can meet us in the church.  Please wear a mask and sit 

toward the back of the sanctuary. 

● Thurs., Oct. 1- CEA Board Meeting, 4:45 p.m. in the church overflow;   

CEA stands for Christian Education Association, and it serves to support our 

school (similar to a PTA).  All parents/guardians of Cross Lutheran students are 

members of the CEA.  You are invited and encouraged to attend the monthly 

meetings to share ideas and help to organize events.  

● Chapel offerings this month will be used to support Disaster Relief. Throughout the 
year, offerings will also support the education of Berlina, a teenage girl in Haiti.  

 
 

DK-8 
 
 

● Thurs., Oct. 1- School Board Meeting, 5:30 p.m. in the Church overflow;  School 

Board meetings are open meetings and are held the first Thursday of each month.  

● Canceled: Students will no longer be singing in church on Sunday, Oct. 11. 

● Postponed: Grandparents’ Day will NOT be held on Oct. 16.  We hope to 

reschedule this event later this school year.  

 
 
 
 
Preschool 

 
 
 
 
 

Preschool 
(cont.) 

● Preschool begins at 8 a.m.  Students should not arrive before 7:50 unless 

arrangements have been made with Miss Sarah to do so. 

● Please note that you can reach the Preschool classroom by calling 989-550-3334.  

This is the best way to communicate with the staff.   

● Thanks to Michelle Walsh for classroom help on “picture day!” 

● Themes this week:  Zoo Phonics characters for “i” through “l”.  Stories and literacy 

activities continue in the theme of farm animals!  We will also review numerals “0,1,” 

practice 2-part patterns and work on letter “B.”  Bible time continues in God’s creation 

of land & water. 

● Wednesday, September 30, preschool will start attending part of weekly chapel 

services with grades DK-8.  You may send an offering with your child for chapel. 

● We are looking for fall nature items for our science table.  If you have anything from 

home to share (that is safe for children to handle) please bring it to school! 

Childcare ●  With the opening of the new room things are going smoothly.  Thank you for your 
patience and understanding in this growing time that we are in.   

● We would like to welcome Chase Howard to the CLECC family. He will be working 

http://www.crosslutheranschool.org/


 

in the preschool and latch key classrooms.  

Church 
Events 

● You are always welcome to attend Cross Lutheran Church on Sunday mornings. Our 
service begins at 9:30 A.M.  

Fundraising ● Scrip order forms are available in the office.  This is a great way to earn extra money 
that can be applied towards tuition for your child (DK-8th grade only).   

 


